
AGE OLD CA-LIBUR 20 
Organic Liquid Calcium Suspension 

 
 Ca-Libur 20 is a high analysis suspension liquid calcium for the correction of calcium             
deficiencies and strengthening cell walls.  Calcium is important in maintaining proper base saturation 
levels of anions that populate the soil colloids.  This product can be applied for soil pH modification.     
Ca-Libur 20 is formulated from organically certified materials and can be applied as a foliar treatment 
with either a spray rig or orchard mister.  Ca-Libur 20 can be used for the prevention of bitter pit.        
Repeated applications of Ca-Libur 20 will have an effect on the level of sun damage, and may act as a 
deterrent for crawling and egg laying pests.  

 
GENERAL DIRECTIONS 

 
 Ca-Libur 20 requires dilution with water prior to application.  Fill tank 2/3 full of clean water and 
add the required amount of Ca-Libur 20.  Dilute in water first before adding other products to spray 
tanks.  Ca-Libur 20 is compatible with most fertilizers and chemicals for combination tank mixes.  Ortho 
phosphate compounds should not be included in tank mixes.  Prior to mixing in any tank, a compatibility 
test must be performed. 
 
General Turf:  Use at a rate of 1 to 5 gallons per acre with sufficient water for proper application.  
 
Greens and Tees:  Use at a rate of 1 to 3 ounces per 1000 sq. ft.  Actual rate should be determined by 
soil and tissue samples. 
 
Fruit  and Nut Trees:  Use at a rate of 1 part to 100 parts of water. Repeat at 10 day intervals from 4 
weeks after petal fall to one month before harvest. 
 
Lettuce:  Two quarts per acre in at least 12 gallons of water.  Begin 10 to 14 days after transplant or 
emergence.  Repeat at 10 to 14 day intervals. For small plots use one teaspoon in one gallon of water 
every 10 to 14 days. 
 
Melons, Pumpkins:  Two quarts per acre in at least 12 gallons of water every 7 days during fruit       
development.  For small plots, use one teaspoon in one gallon of water every 7 to10 days. 
 
Peppers:  Two quarts per acre in at least 12 gallons of water at flower set and repeat as required every 
10 to 14 days.  For small plots, use one teaspoon in one gallon of water every 10 to 14 days. 
 
Potatoes:  Two quarts per acre in at least 12 gallons of water.  Begin 2 weeks after full emergence and 
repeat as required every 10 to 14 days.  For small plots, use one teaspoon in one gallon of water every 
10 to 14 days. 
 
Tomatoes:  Two quarts per acre in at least 12 gallons of water at flower set and repeat as required 
every 10 to 14 days.  For small plots, use one teaspoon in one gallon of water every 10 to 14 days. 
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Guaranteed Minimum Analysis 
 

Calcium ( Ca)………………  20% 
 

Derived from: Calcium Carbonate and Natural gums. 

Calcium Per Fluid Ounce 

2 fl. oz  0.03 lb. Ca 

4  fl. oz   0.06  lb  Ca 

 6 fl.  oz.   0.09 lb  Ca 


